
U.S. OPEN GOVERNMENT SECRETARIAT PUBLIC COMMENT POLICY

All public comments received are subject to the Freedom of Information Act and will be posted
in their entirety at regulations.gov, including any personal and/or business confidential
information provided. Do not include any information you would not like to be made publicly
available.

Written public comments should be respectful and relevant to the topics, questions, and work
products posted for comment. All comments are reviewed by the government before they are
released to the public to ensure they align with this public comment policy. Comments that
include the following will not be publicly released:

● Vulgar, obscene, profane, threatening, or abusive language; personal attacks of any kind
● Discriminatory language (including hate speech) based on race, national origin, age,

gender, sexual orientation, religion, or disability
● Endorsements of commercial products or services
● Repetitive posts (for example, if you submit the same material multiple times)
● Spam or undecipherable language (gratuitous links will be viewed as spam)
● Copyrighted material of which the respondent is not the sole author or owner of, or does

not have the right to use
● Links to irrelevant external sites, including those with suspected nefarious or obscene

content
● Solicitation of funds
● Procurement-sensitive information
● Surveys, polls, and questionnaires subject to the Office of Management and Budget

Paperwork Reduction Act clearance
● Personally Identifiable Information (PII) or Sensitive Information (SI)
● Off-topic posts
● Media inquiries

Individuals and organizations who respond to this RFI may be contacted for additional
clarification, related discussions, and events.

Thank you for your interest in the U.S.’s open government efforts. We look forward to hearing
from you.


